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Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church
15 GRAMPIAN ROAD, TORRY, ABERDEEN, AB11 8ED
                      The parish is part of the Diocese of Aberdeen Registered Charity
Telephone:  07450831472
                  
      Parish Priest: Father Patrick 

E-mail: shtaberdeen@gmail.com  
Website: http:www.sacredhearttorry.com      
Sunday, 2nd August 2015: The Eighteenth Sunday of the Year B: Psalter Week 2
Sunday (2nd)          9.30 am Eighteenth Sunday of the Year B: Thksgiving: Callistus & Joy Muoneke  
Monday (3rd)        No Mass
Tuesday (4th)      10.30 am St John Vianney: Intentions of Fr Savage
Wednesday (5th)   6.00 pm Feria: Intentions of Fr Savage
Thursday (6th)     10.00 am Transfiguration: Intentions of Fr Savage
Friday (7th)
          6.00 pm Feria: Intentions of Fr Savage
Saturday (8th)      10.00 pm: St Dominic: Intentions of Fr Savage
Sunday (9th)         9.30 am Nineteenth Sunday of the Year B: Intentions of Fr Savage
*************************************************************************
Please remember in your prayers the intentions of Sacred Heart Parish, all the sick especially those who have asked for our prayers and also the deceased members of our parish especially those whose anniversaries occur at this time.  Requiescant in Pace

Finances for Last Sunday, 26th July 2015: Our collection last Sunday was £ made up of £ Gift Aid and £ Planned Giving and Loose, thank you.  
Mass Attendance: Sunday, 26th July 2015: 92
Readers’ Rota for 9th August 2015, the Nineteenth Sunday of the Year B: 1st: Rachel Duddin, Psalm/Accl: Onyinye Ibeke 2nd: Will Ekwe Bidding Prayer: Will Ekwe
*****************************************Notices**************************************
Holy Rosary before Mass on Sundays, Weekdays, and Every third Monday of the Month: There will be Holy Rosary every Sunday before Mass, and on Weekdays Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Holy Rosary before Mass.  Holy Rosary will be said every third Monday of the month by the Knights of St Columba here in Sacred Heart Church at 7pm. Please kindly endeavour to take part in this great devotion to God, thank you.
Thank you to John Mackinnon for painting the fence around parish hall, cutting the lawn and hedges, cleaning the gutters, and the church’s surrounding with his power-washing machine. May the Good Lord bless and reward him abundantly. 
Thank you to the Nuns of St Andrew’s Community in organising the Seventy-two Hours of Adoration from 10am on Wednesday, 29th July to 10am on Saturday 1st August. Then event was a success, we pray that the Good Lord continue to strengthen them in their mission.  
Congratulations to Sarah and Victor in their wedding which took place yesterday, Saturday 1st August here in the parish hall. We ask God’s blessings on them, and on their family and friends.  

Pilgrimage to Our Lady’s Grotto, Carfin, Saturday, 19th September 2015, Cost: £22 (includes a dinner) per person, Pickup: 8.30am, Mass at Grotto: 1pm, All Day Adoration, Dinner: 4pm, Pickup at Carfin: 5.30pm, Arrival at Aberdeen: 8pm. Please contact Rachel on 07518328893 for more information and see poster and booking forms at the back of the church. Please make every effort to join at this pilgrimage as it is a parish event, thanks.  
